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FACULTAD DE MEDICINA
LINIVERSIDAD DE CHILE

August, 2017

Dear Professor,

On behalf of the Committee of PhD in Biomedical Sciences, | wish to invite you as an
external ad honorem referee to review our Academic Board. We would ask you to review 5
to 6 short CVs according to our requisites and to judge the professors’ permanence or
inclusion. This process will be done for the whole Board in January 2018, but will be repeated
for new applicants (if there were) every six months during two years.

Your opinion will provide this process with the international stature that we pursue.
We thank you very much in advance for your acceptance.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Julio Tapia Pineda
Coordinator
PhD in Biomedical Sciences
School of Medicine
University of Chile
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